
 

 

Tuesday 5 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

YEAR 9 MATHEMATICS VISIT TO SILVERSTONE INTERACTIVE MUSEUM CAREERS SHOWCASE ON 
WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY 2024 (23-ZSILV) 

The Maths department is planning to take 60 Year 9 Maths students to the Silverstone Interactive 
Museum to take part in a careers showcase on Wednesday 1st May at 9:00am. Places will be on a 
first come, first serve basis. The day would be attended by representatives from F1 Teams, 
Universities offering Motorsport higher education routes, Engineering companies and companies 
associated with Motorsport Logistics. A key part of the day will be a timetable of talks delivered 
by industry experts in these fields. Students will be departing from Turnfurlong by coach at 9:00am 
and returning to Turnfurlong at 3:30pm in order to catch school buses / make their own way home 
as usual. Four members of staff will accompany the group. Your daughter will need to bring a 
packed lunch. 

As this visit will take place in school time, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.60 to 
cover the costs. If you would like your daughter to attend this visit, please pay via ParentMail by 
Monday 25 March 2024 at the latest. This trip will open on ParentMail at 19.00 on Thursday 7 
March. If you are unable to find the payment item on your homepage in ParentMail you can search 
for the item in your shop page.  To double check whether you have made a payment for this trip, 
go to Parent Mail, select ‘Payments’ on the left hand side and ‘History’ at the bottom of the 
screen. If there are insufficient contributions, this trip will not be able to run. This voluntary 
contribution is non-refundable unless your daughter can be replaced by another student or for 
cancellation due to medical reasons, confirmed by a doctor.  

We would not want anyone to be unable to take part because of financial circumstances. If you 
would like to apply for financial support for this trip (whether or not your daughter is eligible for 
Pupil Premium Funding), please complete the confidential ‘Request for Financial Assistance’ form 
accessed via the Parents’ section of the website by Monday 25 March. Please reference the trip 
code: 23-ZSILV.  If neither the payment nor request for financial assistance is received by the 
deadline, we will assume that your daughter does not wish to attend the trip. 

Consent and Medical Details 

Ticking the relevant box when making payment in ParentMail constitutes consent to this activity. 
Please note that the student medical information and your contact details that we hold on record 
will be used for the trip, so if anything has changed since you last updated us, please email the 
changes to your daughter’s Pastoral Support Assistant. 

As with all trips, we want students and staff to have an enjoyable experience. If either you or the 
school have any concerns about your daughter’s ability to participate then it is vital that we discuss 
at an early stage how the school can appropriately support her and ensure the trip is suitable for 
her. 



Information regarding trips and visits including the code of conduct, insurance arrangements and 
voluntary contributions can be found on the school website in the ‘What’s On’ section. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do contact me at the school, either directly 
or through your daughter. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Christine Wootton 

Teacher of Mathematics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


